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VOTE FOR YOUR FAVORITE NEWSLETTER NAME (PG 2) 

NAME THE NEWSLETTER 
Local Hobe Sound Happenings at the Williamsburg Condominium at Heritage Ridge 

We got a new 
Grill! 

During our last HOA 
Meeting, it was brought to 
our attention by Paddy 
McIntyre that our grill was 
falling apart.  The Board was 
asked to intervene and 

purchase a new grill- one that 
was durable and would last 
awhile.  As of February 18, 2015 
we are the new proud owners of 
a Weber Stainless Grill.  Thanks 
goes out to the Board and the 
condo grillers who made this 
new purchase possible.  Now 
comes the responsibility of all of 
us to keep our new grill clean.  
A Grill Committee is being 
formed for this venture. 
(Photo by Debbie Woodcock) 

Welcome New Board Members 
Elections were held on February 24, 2015 @ 1:30 p.m. at the 
Clubhouse. Congratulations to the new Board Members – Bob 
Saldutte, President Elect, Bonnie Welsh, Treasurer Elect and 
Steve Cerone, Secretary Elect.  Rounding out our 2015 Board 
Members are Barbara Davies, Vice President and Michael 
Bastian, Member At Large.  We would like to thank our out-going 
officers-former President Debbie Becker, former Director Terry 
Abruzzio for their time and dedication in helping make 
Williamsburg Condo a great place to live and play. 

NEXT HOA MTG-
7pm 

April 21, 2015 

Emails are coming: 
As part of our communication outreach, we 
will be e-mailing all those owners who 
requested we do so.  Feel free to send us 
some pictures of the wintry north and we will 
share them with our Florida folks.   

GO To Williamsburg@ Heritage Ridge 
on Facebook and post your pix. 

SAVE THE DATES: 
 
Meet and Greet on  
APRIL 14 and APRIL 
28, 2015 from 5:30 
p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  
Bring your favorite 
libation and appetizer to share with our 
neighbors and friends. 



 

 

 

NAME OUR NEWSLETTER 
At our March 24, 2015 Board Meeting we passed around ballots to everyone in 
attendance to help us “Name Our Newsletter”.  We received the following 
suggestions:   

1 THE WILLIAMSBURG GOSSIP LINE 

2 THE WILLIAMSBURG NEWS 

3 WILLIAMSBURG HOME NEWS 

4 WILLIAMSBURG GAZETTE 

5 THE BIG MOUTH STREET 
6 THE WILLIAMSBURG POST 

7 WILLIAMSBURG COMMUNITY 

If you wish to submit a suggestion for the 
Newsletter Name or wish to participate in 
the Newsletter Committee, please e-mail 
WCOAoffice@williamsburg.comcastbiz.net 

Welcome Dave Zurhellen (Bldg 5 #206) 
and Debbie Woodcock (Bldg 8 #205) our 
first Newsletter Committee volunteers. To 
make this a valuable communication tool, 
we could use everyone’s help. 

CONDO CAPTAINS/BUILDING BUDDIES 

COMMITTEES, COMMITTEES, COMMITTEES 

GO GREEN -RECYCLE 

Recycling includes plastic, glass and 
aluminum, newspapers and broken down 
boxes. No pizza boxes. The dumpster gets 
the rest (in plastic bags). Think brown bags 
or reusable bags versus plastic when you 
shop. Recycling one aluminum can saves 
enough energy to run a tv for 3 hours. 
Please be careful to recycle properly, our 
monthly fee depends on it. 

VOLUNTEER COMMITTEE 

Thanks to the following people who signed up 
for the Volunteer Committee:  Virginia Millar, 
Bldg 8, Unit 103 and Helene.  The Volunteer 
Committee will be an integral part of the Social 
Committee Functions and overall good-deed 
doers.  Thank you Yvonne Beaudet, our social 
committee chair for all you and your team do.  
For event info send email to Yvonne at 
beaud2y@comcast.net. 

Thank you to the Condo Captains who 
volunteered for Building #5 – Linda Zurhellen, 
Building #7 – Doris Marcinka and Building #8 – 
Peggy Deitz.  We are hoping to find some 
summertimer volunteers (April to September) to 
be condo captains for the other buildings (#1, #2, 
#3, #4, #6, #9, #10, #11, #12 and #13).  We will 
ask for winter timer volunteers to be condo 
captains from October to March.   
 
A Condo Captain/ Building Buddy is a person 
who has volunteered to be your “eyes and ears” 
for your building.  This person will work with the 
Board in helping in communication efforts so that 
everyone stays in the “know”. 
 
At our “Meet the Candidates” Meeting, many 
people expressed their interest in bringing back 
the committees.  Now is your chance.  If 
everyone does a little, we can really make a 
difference in our community relations. 

The next newsletter and Board Meeting we will   
have updates on the Finance, Architectural and 
Social Committees.   

Stayed tuned for our next newsletter where will reveal the Name of our Newsletter. 


